The business trip of the delegation led by the Minister of Education Emin Amrullayev to the
Republic of Turkey is continuing.

On-March 16, the Minister of Education Emin /Amrullayev-met with the-Head of Higher
Education Council of the Republic of Turkey Erol Ozvar in the framework of the meeting.

During the meeting, the detailed discussion was conducted on the joint Azerbaijan-Turkey
University which is planned to be established.
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